
Year 1 Space Museum
On Thursday 16th March, 
Year 1 will be running a 
Space Museum showing 
lots of our learning and 
activities that we have 
been doing this term!

This will be held in their own classrooms from 
2.45pm – please come to the classroom doors at 
this time so the children can show you around.

The Year 2 Chocolate Fayre will then be open 
from 3.15 for you to go and buy some yummy 

treats!

We are looking forward to seeing you!


